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Maricopa County Library District  

3D Printer Use Policy 

  

 

3D PRINTER USE POLICY 

The Library District owns several 3D printers that may be used for programming. 

 

3D printers are used to make 3-dimensional objects in plastic using a digital file. The following 
guidelines should be employed when using 3D printers in any Maricopa County Library District 
programming. 

 

3D printers may not be used to create objects that: 

 

▪ Are prohibited by local, state, or federal law 

▪ Are in violation of the library’s code of conduct 

▪ Are unsafe, harmful, dangerous, or which pose an immediate threat to the wellbeing of 
others, or are otherwise inappropriate for the Library environment 

▪ Reproduce objects or materials that are subject to copyright, patent, or trademark 
protection 


